WATER RESOURCES
DEPARTMENT

OREGON

WATERMASTER APPLICATION REVIEW

Application #: S-89196 Applicant’s Name: Price Seed Farms, LL.C

1) Would the proposed allocation have the potential for injury to existing rights?

[]Yes [mNo

2) Have you spoken with persons from other state agencies about this application?

[ ]Yes [MNo Ifyes, whom and why?

3) Please select the appropriate measurement, recording and reporting condition for this application.

4)

[ ]Small <0.1 CFS, <9.2 AF
[ ] Medium > 0.1 CFS but <0.25 CFS, >9.2 AF but< 100 AF
[ Large > 0.25 CFS, > 100 AF

] Require a staff gage if source is runoff or if the reservoir is located in-channel.

Please provide any additional information or conditions that you believe are necessary for this
application.

- The source (Pinney Drain) is part of Ridgeview Irrigation Districts infrastructure/delivery

system. See attached approval letter from Ridgeview Irrigation District dated December 1,
2021.

- According to our records there is a conflicting primary water right for a portion of the
proposed place of use (Certificate 39150). There is currently a transfer under review
(T-13877) to move the existing (conflicting) acres from this location which will resolve the
conflicting water right issue upon approval.

Watermaster Name: jered Hoshaw

Watermaster Signature: ﬁ LF;@W Date: 2/15/2022
WRD Caseworker: 503-986-0900/ Fax 503-986-0901
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RECEIVED

DEC 27 202
South Board of Control, Owyhee Project

P. 0. Box 67, OWRQ

Homedale, ID 83628

Ridgeview Irrigation District Gem Irrigation District
Phone (208)337-3760 office@southboardofcontrol.com Fax (208)337-5107
December 1, 2021

To Whom it may concern

The South Board of Control/Ridgeview Irrigation District has reviewed a request
from Price Seed Farm LLC to receive water from the Penny Drain which is located
within and under the control of the Ridgeview Irrigation District. The Ridgeview
Irrigation District has no issue with Price Seed Farms request and gives approval
for this request.

If you have any further guestions or need more information on this matter, please
contact John Eells, Manager at (208)337-3760.

Thaan;u 2

John Eells, Manager



